
   

 
 

Southbridge Cornwall 
Professional Care Team 
 

 

Steven Golden – Executive Director 
sgolden@southbridgecare.com 
 

Chelsea Pecore – Director of Care 
cpecore@southbridgecare.com 
 

Sarah Walker – Director of Quality & Risk 
swalker@southbridgecare.com 
 

Nicole Melnyk – Director of Clinical Services 
nmelnyk@southbridgecare.com 
 

Ashley Mark – Director of Life Enrichment 
amark@southbridgecare.com 
 

Robbie Tremblay - Food Services Manager 
rtremblay@southbridgecare.com 
 

– Office Manager 
@southbridgecare.com 
  
Kathy Oberg – Receptionist/Nursing Unit Clerk 
koberg@southbridgecare.com 
 

Sandra Filion – Scheduler/Nursing Unit Clerk 
sandra.filion@southbridgecare.com 
 

Stan Andrews - IPAC Lead 
sandrews@southbridgecare.com 
 

Kim Harrop – RAI Coordinator 
kharrop@southbridgecare.com 
 

Kamryn Frank – Social Worker 
& Resident Services Coordinator 
kfrank@southbridgecare.com 
 

Brian Kennedy –  
Environmental Services Manager 
bkennedy@southbridgecare.com 
                

Richard Pitcher – Chaplain 
rpitcher@southbridgecare.com 
 

Mona Burrows – Nurse Practitioner 
mburrows@southbridgecare.com 
 

Dr. Cook – Medical Director 
 

Adel Hana – Physiotherapist 

 

 

   Residents’ Council 
   Resident Leaders 
 
   Krystyna F. 
   Peter M. 
   Estelle S. 
   Margaret A. 
   Sue D. 
   Garfield D. 
   Marilyn H. 
   Larry M. 
 
   Natasha Carriere – 
   Residents’ Council Assistant 
 
   Meetings are held monthly and 
   included on our calendar. 
 
   All Residents are encouraged to 
   attend! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

The Golden Star 

 
Southbridge Cornwall    800 Nick Kaneb Drive, Cornwall, ON K6H 0G4   613-938-9565   www.southbridgecornwall.com 

 
 

Satisfaction Surveys 
 

We want to hear from you! We are excited 
for this year’s surveys as these will be our 
first independent satisfaction surveys. We 
are looking forward to your feedback. Please 
help us serve you as best we can by filling 
out this year’s surveys. Your answers will be 
used as we plan for 2024 to improve YOUR 
home! 
We will be working with residents & loved 
ones to assist with completing surveys 
October 2nd – October 17th.  If you have any 
questions or require assistance, please reach 
out to any member of the recreation 
department and we would be happy to help 
in any way we can! 
 

 

 

 

October 2023 

 

Southbridge Cornwall 
Welcomes 

Steven Golden as 
Executive Director  

Steven’s career in health 
care started at a very 
young age. Beginning as 
an Activity Aide, Steven 
moved his way up to 
Nursing Staffing 
Coordinator, Business 
Manager, Assistant 
Executive Director, 
Executive Director, and 
Director of Operations of 
highly respected local 
and national (for profit, 
not for profit and 
municipal) Retirement 
and Long-Term Care 
organisations. 

  

  
 

October 2023 
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             Halloween 
           Tuesday October 31st 

 
All staff, residents & visitors are 
encouraged to wear their best 
Halloween costumes. 
 
We will have many fun activities 
for everyone throughout the day! 
 

 
 

 

 

  

 
 

       

             
            

            Robert B. 

             Richard C. 

             Laurier R. 

             Francois S. 

              & Jacques V. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Robert C. 
March 21st, 1960 – September 1st, 2023 

 

Louis R. 
October 31st, 1934 – September 3rd, 2023 

 

Jean Guy G. 
May 21st, 1939 – September 11th, 2023 

 

Earl A. 
June 9th, 1928 – September 26th, 2023 

 
 

 

Happy October Birthdays 

to… 
 

Happy 84th Birthday 

Mariette M. 

October 1st 
 

Happy 70th Birthday 

James D. 

October 3rd  
 

Happy 83rd Birthday 

Albert G. 

October 10th 
 

Happy 93rd Birthday 

John M. 

October 14th 
 

Happy 89th Birthday 

Kaye H. 

October 14th 
 

Happy 66th Birthday 

Peter M. 

October 14th 
 

Happy 74th Birthday 

Fern L. 

October 18th  
 

Happy 80th Birthday 

Estelle S. 

October 21st  
 

Happy 88th Birthday 

Claudette D. 

October 22nd  
 

Happy 84th Birthday 

Bruni N. 

October 22nd 
 

Happy 72nd Birthday 

Marilyn H. 

October 30th  

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Family Council Meeting 

Wednesday October 11th, 2023 

@ 7:00 PM 
 

All family members & friends 

are encouraged to attend! 
 

For further information & 

questions, please reach out to 

Stuart Prevost:  

stuprevost@bell.net 

 

Our New Process for Labelling Clothing 

We have implemented a new process for items that require labels. There is now a beige bin with 

brown lid located behind the reception desk, in the left corner. There you will find the instructions 

on the top of the bin, required labels and clear bags needed. You are asked to complete the label, 

place the item, and label both inside the provided clear bag, tie it securely and place inside the bin. 

Please ensure that you are using this new process for all items entering the home that require 

labelling. 

If you have any further questions, please reach out to… 

 

Brian Kennedy – Environmental Services Manager 

613-938-9565 Ext. 1007 

bkennedy@southbridgecare.com 

  

 

mailto:stuprevost@bell.net
mailto:bkennedy@southbridgecare.com

